
As we now move into 2022, we thought it was time to provide all of you with the latest information on the 
upcoming “Return to Fort Ben Harrison” RAFINO reunion! The reunion is scheduled for 5-9 October 2022, 
in Indianapolis, IN. The current COVID situation makes planning a challenge, but we still are looking 
forward to a great reunion. 

At this time, we are looking for some planning assistance, from you, specifically hotel reservations. We 
are trying to block off rooms at the reunion hotel in order to get the best price and ensuring the availability 
of the rooms. We are asking if you are planning on attending the reunion to contact 1SG (Ret) Christine 
Brosius (brosiusc@yahoo.com) NLT 25 February. Please let her know: 

• the number in your party and 

• the number of rooms, if any, you would like to reserve. 

By your doing this we will ensure the number of rooms we will need to block off. 

We plan on ensuring that we have something for everyone to enjoy in Indianapolis during the reunion. We 
have selected the Hyatt Regency Hotel in downtown Indianapolis, which is located near many good 
restaurants and shopping venues. 

Here is the estimated pricing information: 

Hotel Room at the Hyatt Regency -$169.00 plus tax per night. 

Parking at the hotel is $25.00 per day—if flying please use a taxi or Uber from the airport to the hotel—
hotel does not have a shuttle service. 

There is a Registration Fee of $195.00 which will cover the Reception on 5 October, (Finger Foods and 
drinks are provided). Bus transportation will be provided during the reunion to include to the Memorial 
Service with a tour of the Indianapolis War Museum. The reception cost will also include the Saturday 
night banquet. 

We have scheduled the following additional events: 

• A tour of the MG Bean Finance Center 

• A lunch at the Fort Harrison Club 

• A BBQ at the Harrison State Park 

• Golf outing at the Harrison Golf Course 

• An Indianapolis Colts NFL Football Game on Sunday (if Colts are in town and tickets are 
available) 

The planning committee will continue to refine the itinerary and as we get closer to the reunion, we will 
keep you informed. Please ensure you contact Christine NLT 25 February 2022 if you plan on attending 
the reunion. 

Thank You, 

Thomas P. McKenna 

President RAFINO 
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